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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

RT Deshong – Ad Hoc CDIU Committee Chair
Date:

02/04/2018
Subject:
Mid Year - Preliminary Report
I would like to thank Pres. Pounds for the opportunity of serving on this committee.  The committee initially drafted an introduction email.  This email was used to kick off a membership drive within the CDIU committee.  The committee has met via conference call on several occasions.  We will continue to reach out to other CDI members in order to introduce NADE.

We have had some minor success; however, we will continue to reach out and attempt to get more CDIU staff enrolled as NADE members.

Once again, I would like to thank the President and the Board for the opportunity, as well as their continued support.
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